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Safe Food Advisory Committee 
 
 

 
The purpose of the Safe Food Advisory Committee is to advise staff on improvements 
needed in the food safety inspection program, evaluate industry food safety training, 
identify food employee training needs, and discuss emerging food safety concerns and 
how they can be addressed by the Department and the food service industry. 
  
Public Health Madison and Dane County (PHMDC) would like to reform the membership 
of the Safe Food Advisory Committee in order to meet the criteria in Standard #7 
Industry and Community Relations of the FDA Voluntary Retail Food Program 
Standards.   
 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the committee be comprised of 
approximately ten industry representatives. PHMDC is committed to advancing 
Health and Racial Equity.  Therefore the makeup of the committee should be 
reflective of the diverse community.  There will be a concerted effort to attract 
and retain racially and ethnically diverse representatives on this committee.  
These operators are identified by PHMDC who have indicated a willingness to 
work with the Department in improving Public Heath within the food industry with 
assistance from Department staff, and 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Safe Food Advisory Committee be 
comprised of at least one consumer representative that is a Dane County 
Resident. 
 
BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED that the Committee will meet as a whole or in issue-
oriented groups at least two times per year, with a report to the Board on its 
activities each year. 
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